ENTEGRUS

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Re: Rate Design for Electricity Distributors (EB-2012-0410)

Dear Ms. Walli,

Entegrus Powerlines Inc.
320 Queen St. (P.O. Box 70)
Chatham, ON N7M 5K2

Phone: (519) 352-6300
Toll Free: 1-866-804-7325
entegrus.com

May 2, 2014

On April 3, 2014, the Ontario Energy Board released its Draft Report of the Board entitled Rate Design for

Electricity Distributors.

Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (“Entegrus”) respectfully requests the opportunity to participate in the associated
stakeholder consultation process for this proceeding. Entegrus will not be seeking an award of costs.

Please direct any further information to the undersigned.

Sincerely,

David C. Ferguson

Director of Regulatory & Administration
Email: david.ferguson@entegrus.com
Phone: 519-352-6300 x558

cc: Jim Hogan, CEO - Entegrus Inc.
Dan Charron, President — Entegrus Powerlines Inc.
Chris Cowell, Chief Financial & Regulatory Officer



